
Seattle Ringing Weekend – Friday 24th  - Monday 27th January 2025 
 
Looking forward to an informal ringing weekend in January.   Plan is below.   
Visiting ringers are most welcome - please email us for access details (email address below) AND please 
follow this link to a google form to give us an idea of who is coming for what, what you ring, and what you’d 
like to ring, etc.  

Seattle Jan 2025 ringing weekend planning 
 
Friday 24th January 2025  

7-9pm general practice, with open ringing from 8:30-9pm. 
     Followed by possible visit to local eatery after practice, depending on enthusiasm at the time. 
 
Saturday 25th January 2025 

10:30am-12:30pm general practice  
12:30-2:30pm LUNCH somewhere within walking distance of the tower 

2:30-4:30pm general practice 
 4:30-5:15pm TEA in the tower 

if still enough energy, then:  
5:15-6:30pm general practice or Quarter Peal (QP) attempt (tied) and/or handbells 

Ending up with  
6:30pm (ish) onwards, DINNER as a group somewhere (details TBD) 

 
Sunday 26th January 2025 

(perhaps Quarter Peal 10-11am – fill in interest on the google form, or email Rebecca). 
11am - 1pm general practice, 

 1-2:30pm LUNCH somewhere within walking distance of the tower 
2:30 -4:30pm general practice 

 4:30-5:15pm TEA in the tower? 
if still enough energy, then: 

 5:15-6:30pm general practice or Quarter Peal (QP) attempt (tied) and/or handbells 
     Followed by possible visit to local eatery after practice, depending on enthusiasm at the time. 
 
Monday 27th January 2025 

 7-9pm General practice, 
     Followed by possible visit to local eatery after practice, depending on enthusiasm at the time. 
 
As currently scheduled, the general practices and possible quarter peals are on the simulator, but we will ring 
open on Friday evening (8:30-9pm) and hope also to make some of the Saturday and Sunday general practices 
open ringing (most likely the last 30min before lunch on each day).  
 
Questions?  Just email us: 
Rebecca Woodgate – woodgate@uw.edu and rebeccawoodgate@yahoo.com 
 
Looking forward to having you with us, 
 
Rebecca, Melissa, and the Seattle band. 
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